BOYERTOWN AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

EDUCATION CENTER

“to enable all students to succeed in a changing world”

July 17,2014

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Boyertown Area School District believes the quality of our district improves when we listen
to our stakeholders. Additionally, we believe that your input is valuable to our continued success.
Starting August 25, 2014 there will be an additional opportunity for all Boyertown Area School
District stakeholders to provide comments and inquiries related to all aspects of the district’s
operations. A new link on our district website is being created to collect this valuable input.

You will be able to use our newly created Comments and Inquiries Form to:

« Ask a question about district or building operations

o Comment on something the district is doing well or could be improved upon

« Suggest operational improvements or ways you think the district could save money
o Share a story of something that has happened in our district that makes you proud.

The Comments and Inquiries Form is a Google form used to collect the relevant information
related to your comment or question. Upon submission of your item, you will immediately
receive a confirmation e-mail. Once submitted, the appropriate district administrator will receive
your comment or question. Each item submitted will be responded to by the appropriate district
personnel within one to three business days.

As of August 25, the Comments and Inquiries Form can be accessed by clicking on the link on
our district website under the District drop down menu. The direct URL to the Comments and
Inquiries Form will be hitp://www.bovertownasd.org/domain/1 158.

While we certainly look forward to the opportunity to address any concerns you may have we are
also anxious to receive feedback related to all of the wonderful things that are happening here in
Boyertown as well.

Please know that if you are not comfortable using this system, you are always welcome to call
the main office at the appropriate school building or district office to discuss your item.

Thank you and we look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,
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Richard H. Faidley, Ed.D.
Superintendent
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